

2024 -02-29 OC ZOOM CHAT

19:35:43 From Elle Meoww to Everyone:

First meeting tonight is a scheduled OC.

Draft minutes for OC.

<https://docs.google.com/document/d/1xMxrqUzVLGPSeFFBpz3AZoyxmRO1ESAOiY6DW7akbTs/edit>

19:45:39 From Elle Meoww to Everyone:

First meeting tonight is a scheduled OC.

Draft minutes for OC.

<https://docs.google.com/document/d/1xMxrqUzVLGPSeFFBpz3AZoyxmRO1ESAOiY6DW7akbTs/edit>

19:46:03 From david cruise to Everyone:

gone to eat

19:47:53 From Glenn Raby to Everyone:

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1NH_IzkNB2f5GqH0IPYAuNM2jZhyNvXlq-Y5Ujeyq8c/edit

19:48:32 From Rob Legg-Bagg to Everyone:

Good evening everyone!

19:51:07 From Suzie to Everyone:

Replying to "Good evening everyon..."

Hey Robb ☐☐

19:51:25 From Marte Kinder to Everyone:

https://apps.sentinel-hub.com/eo-browser/?zoom=16&lat=-35.1463&lng=144.14408&themeld=DEFAULT-THEME&visualUrl=https%3A%2F%2Fservices.sentinel-hub.com%2Fogc%2Fwms%2Fbd86bcc0-f318-402b-a145-015f85b9427e&datasetId=S2L2A&fromTime=2024-02-24T00%3A00%3A00.000Z&toTime=2024-02-24T23%3A59%3A59.999Z&layerId=2_TONEMAPPED_NATURAL_COLOR&demSource3D=%22MAPZEN%22

19:51:29 From Lindy Hunt to Everyone:

Hi everyone , Lindy her

19:51:36 From Brett Dalton to Everyone:

Thanks guys for all the work

19:52:02 From Elle Meoww to Everyone:

Reacted to "Hi everyone , Lindy ..." with ☺ ☐

19:52:35 From ahosie to Everyone:

Replying to "https://apps.senti..."

What on earth is that Marte

19:53:24 From Marte Kinder to Everyone:

Replying to "https://apps.sentine..."

Woorooma from space showing the slashing

19:54:02 From ahosie to Everyone:

Replying to "https://apps.senti..."

Oh wow. Cool!

19:54:56 From ahosie to Everyone:

Replying to "https://apps.senti..."

I had no idea this existed... wow that is a crazy level of historical detail

20:02:07 From Shardae Reed to Everyone:

time keeper?

20:02:17 From Elle Meoww to Everyone:

Reacted to "time keeper?" with

20:03:28 From Elle Meoww to Everyone:

We have over 21 budgets for Confest at the next meeting

20:04:02 From Elle Meoww to Everyone:

Thanks Marte appreciate all the work

20:04:30 From Marte Kinder to Everyone:

<http://www.bom.gov.au/fwo/IDN60237/IDN60237.575001.tbl.shtml>

20:06:16 From Marte Kinder to Everyone:

Mark is chairing the meeting. Raise your hand rather than just interupt and shout.

20:06:49 From Elle Meoww to Everyone:

For those who just arrived

First meeting tonight is a scheduled OC followed by a ConFest

Committee meeting.

Draft minutes for OC.

<https://docs.google.com/document/d/1xMxrqUzVLGPSeFFBpz3AZoyxmRO1ESAOiY6DW7akbTs/edit>

20:08:32 From Marte Kinder to Everyone:

The bike for plumbing crew (John) had the best new thorn resistant tyres and tubes. If the tyres are flat this is very bad news.

20:11:51 From John to Everyone:

[20240126_JR_202403CallForMotions.pdf](#) ☐ [20240129_CN_Use of AV equipment.pdf](#) ☐ [20240201_JR_MicrobialWaterTest_2926_001.pdf](#) ☐ [20240202_Murray Regional Update - February 2024.pdf](#) ☐ [20240204_DR_Village ice allocations.pdf](#) ☐ [20240204_SH_weedSpraying_confest 2024.pdf](#) ☐ [20240207_LLS_February Riverina Regional Update.pdf](#) ☐ [20240209_KT_Origin Energy electricity supply to Woorooma charges.pdf](#) ☐ [20240209_SH_Fwd Membreys Invoice 194770 COD TERMS.pdf](#) ☐ [20240209_SH_MEM 194770.pdf](#) ☐ [20240209_SH_Reimbursement 2-82 OC 28_12_2023.pdf](#) ☐ [20240214_KT_RURALEC Electrical Contracting Quote](#)

2563 for AUD15-105-20.pdf□20240216_LN_others_Re Solar on the woolshed Quote for 7599 Pretty Pine Rd Moulamein NSW 2733.pdf□20240221_TBWater_Planning for 2024_25 Season Starts Now.pdf□20240226_TBWater_February Water News & Listings.pdf□20240228_AH_dte JBHiFi-Receipt-bj9svgf.pdf□20240228_AH_Fwd Receipts & tracking info for starlink ethernet.pdf

20:12:11 From nathan to Everyone:

hi all ...Nathan Loow Crew on board!!

20:12:15 From John to Everyone:

20240102_CWS_Invoice INV-41342.pdf□20240103_CWS_Activity Statement for DOWN TO EARTH (VIC) CO-OP LTD

01Dec2023-03Jan2024.pdf□20240109_Telstra_TBPB_1_K841193341.pdf□20240115_RedEnergy_7403328_15558.pdf□20240115_Zoom_INV236320227_A00360664_01142024.pdf□20240121_VicRoads_Its time to pay your rego

Y62585.pdf□20240125_ServersAust_Invoice-793101.pdf□20240129_MW_240129 DTE

Inv3203.pdf□20240130_origin-statement-2024-01-29.pdf□20240205_CWS_Activity Statement for DOWN TO EARTH (VIC) CO-OP LTD 01Jan2024-05Feb2024.pdf□20240205_CWS_Invoice INV-41927.pdf□20240209_Origin_agreement-terms.pdf

20:13:03 From John to Everyone:

20240209_Origin_cancellation-notice.pdf□20240209_Origin_customer-disclosure-statement.pdf□20240209_Origin_information.pdf□20240209_Origin_your-new-energy-agreement.pdf□20240211_Telstra_TBPB_1_K178477131.pdf□20240214_AustPost_invoice.pdf□20240215_Zoom_INV240897586_A00360664_02142024.pdf□20240217_Starlink_INV-AUS-267885

9-46189-54.pdf□20240218_VicRoads_Its time to pay your rego

Y24967.pdf□20240223_WaterNSW_bill_11004092.pdf□20240225_ServersAust_Invoice-803742.pdf□202410211_VicRoads_Its time to pay your rego W56795.pdf

20:20:55 From Suzie to Everyone:

Mark Williams invoice paid from OC account as per OC motion to seek legal advice regarding the biodiversity grant□□

20:21:26 From John to Everyone:

Lovely! Thanks Suzie.

20:21:39 From Marte Kinder to Everyone:

Bike Crew November working bee photos and report (in 4 parts) with photos here, you may need to scroll a bit.

<https://www.facebook.com/confestbikecrew>

20:23:14 From Elle Meoww to Everyone:

Reacted to "hi all ...Nathan Loo..." with ☺ □

20:23:55 From Brett Dalton to Everyone:

https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/1k_Gogr41qg_h8bMHLvMq2RLgg1fE9yh-WV8yUL7coGk/edit#gid=0

20:25:22 From Ana strawberry to Everyone:

Can I get a link to the meeting minutes please

20:25:35 From James Davidson (1923) to Everyone:

<https://docs.google.com/document/d/1xMxrqUzVLGPSeFFBpz3AZoyxmRO1ESAOiY6DW7akbTs/edit>

20:25:36 From John to Everyone:

<https://docs.google.com/document/d/1xMxrqUzVLGPSeFFBpz3AZoyxmRO1ESAOiY6DW7akbTs/edit#>

20:29:39 From Strawberry and Adam to Everyone:

Adam is here now

20:30:08 From ahosie to Everyone:

The stick welders we have on site don't seem to work for anything :D

20:30:46 From ahosie to Everyone:

Poor Andrew W was sunburned top to bottom last year fighting those machine to get a bead

20:30:53 From Brett Dalton to Everyone:

the are old style transformer welders, really not suitable at all esp on a generator.

20:31:21 From Brett Dalton to Everyone:

and all the sticks up there are trashed because they are damp

20:31:30 From Elle Meoww to Everyone:

Reacted to "the are old style tr..." with

20:32:02 From ahosie to Everyone:

Replying to "and all the sticks..."

Ahhhh. That was probably the issue. Next time I'll stick them in the oven for a day first

20:33:38 From Elle Meoww to Everyone:

Breakdown of Consent Trailer Budget

<https://drive.google.com/file/d/1KS7JNC9xFKIfAdiXlz0lsBkdn9BkrwR8/view?usp=sharing>

20:34:36 From Brett Dalton to Everyone:

@John is one of those the missing rangers container?

20:34:43 From John to Everyone:

yes

20:38:00 From John Magor to Everyone:

Brett & John (R), even though Ranger's container is still missing, am I correct that there is definitely a container (near Ops) that's put aside for Rangwrs this year?

20:38:34 From John to Everyone:

yes

20:38:48 From John Magor to Everyone:

Ta John.

20:40:39 From James Davidson (1923) to Everyone:

Thanks Elle.

20:41:12 From Elle Meoww to Everyone:
Reacted to "Thanks Elle." with

20:42:23 From James Davidson (1923) to Everyone:
Understood Lindy - it's gone up because we have less time to shop.

20:43:50 From James Davidson (1923) to Everyone:
Nothing personal understood though :)

20:44:48 From nathan to Everyone:
Hi all, if Loow crew budget is approved tonight. i will be able to purchase most Materials required. however im having trouble locating. (Core Flute.) For loo doors.is someone able to confirm they have a supply?

20:45:53 From Lindy Hunt to Everyone:
Nathan c rewisac.c

20:48:01 From John to Everyone:
5 y, 11 n, 1 a

20:48:08 From Strawberry and Adam to Everyone:
For 5 Against 11 Abstain 1

20:48:43 From David Wolfe to Everyone:
And we appreciate what you do for the festival.

20:50:50 From James Davidson (1923) to Everyone:
No problem all - Just saying we need to do better at the way we use space, the resistance to trailers is exactly why we receive fines for items being left in the forest and washed away during floods. Thanks all - Understood and I'll work it out.

20:51:38 From ahosie to Everyone:
Anyone have a link to the budget for this item?

20:54:08 From Elle Meoww to Everyone:
OC Draft Minutes
<https://docs.google.com/document/d/1xMxrqUzVLGPSeFFBpz3AZoyxmRO1ESAOiY6DW7akbTs/edit>

20:54:44 From Elle Meoww to Everyone:
Description The Fire Circle is in dire need of a structural solution for rigging shade, housing a 12v solar system & storing its reusable equipment in a secure Container located on the plains where it can be easily accessed. I have quoted at least a dozen options which are entirely dependant on availability & timing ranging from most cost-effective- \$1075 incl. Delivery- to containers further away. Our requirements are simple, at least 20ft of floored space, water-tight, minimal rust damage, affordable delivery & lockable. Note- extensive action has been taken to investigate procuring suitable containers already on site- None have been offered & all seem to have intended uses for villages/departments elsewhere, limiting either it capacity available or its ability to be moved. Thankyo

20:54:58 From David Cameron to Everyone:
Reacted to "No problem all - Jus..." with

20:55:09 From david cruise to Everyone:
Description The Fire Circle is in dire need of a structural solution for rigging shade, housing a 12v solar system & storing its reusable equipment in a secure Container located on the plains where it can be easily accessed. I have quoted at least a dozen options which are entirely dependant on availability & timing ranging from most cost-effective- \$1075 incl. Delivery- to containers further away. Our requirements are simple, at least 20ft of floored space, water-tight, minimal rust damage, affordable delivery & lockable. Note- extensive action has been taken to investigate procuring suitable containers already on site- None have been offered & all seem to have intended uses for villages/departments elsewhere, limiting either it capacity available or its ability to be moved. Thankyou

20:55:44 From Shardae Reed to Everyone:
Reacted to "Description The Fire..." with

20:55:58 From Elle Meoww to Everyone:
Motion That the OC supports the Fire Circle's future (Structural integrity, Security & Operations) by approving a budget of 1000-3000 for the purchase & delivery of a Shipping Container to the current Confest site.

20:59:17 From david cruise to Everyone:
they want l the firecircle

20:59:39 From Mark Rasmussen to Everyone:
Thanks Elle

21:02:29 From Brian to Everyone:
Hello everyone
Back from the fires

21:02:37 From Elle Meoww to Everyone:
Reacted to "Hello everyone Back..." with ☺ ☐

21:02:38 From Mark Rasmussen to Everyone:
Reacted to "Hello everyone Back..." with

21:02:40 From ahosie to Everyone:
Can OC extend their meeting late then close out - handing CC extra time?

21:03:21 From Suzie to Everyone:
It has taken months for Rhyse to be contacted by so many of us, he is super busy. outside buying is the only way to go. ☐☐

21:03:31 From Brett Dalton to Everyone:
THanks brian... we all appreciated the work

21:04:19 From Shardae Reed to Everyone:

Thanks Lance

21:04:39 From ahosie to Everyone:
Replying to "Can OC extend thei..."

Nevermind. I looked it up - extensions are only for SGM/AGMs

21:04:46 From Suzie to Everyone:
Can we please vote, I will second this motion ☐☐

21:04:49 From Shardae Reed to Everyone:
Thanks Elle

21:06:27 From Elle Meoww to Everyone:
Reacted to "Thanks Elle" with 😊☐

21:07:09 From Shardae Reed to Everyone:
Reacted to "pic-0929714b-c77a-4b34-8862-00a0bd684a6d.jpg" with

21:07:33 From Glenn Raby to Everyone:
Reacted to "pic-0929714b-c77a-4b34-8862-00a0bd684a6d.jpg" with

21:07:35 From Elle Meoww to Everyone:
Motion That the OC supports the Fire Circle's future (Structural integrity, Security & Operations) by approving a budget of 1000-3000 for the purchase & delivery of a Shipping Container to the current ConFest site

21:07:40 From Marte Kinder to Everyone:
Is someone swearing?

21:07:46 From ahosie to Everyone:
Reacted to "pic-0929714b-c77a-..." with

21:08:00 From Elle Meoww to Everyone:
Draft Minutes for the OC

<https://docs.google.com/document/d/1xMxrqUzVLGPSeFFBpz3AZoyxmRO1ESAOiY6DW7akbTs/edit>

21:08:29 From James Davidson (1923) to Everyone:
Go for \$3k

21:08:44 From James Davidson (1923) to Everyone:
We're end of the road now, it either happens now or it doesn't happen.

21:09:14 From John Magor to Everyone:
Maybe swearing, but not with it written in massive lettets on their body waking around ConFest for all (inc. kids) to see.

21:09:42 From Brian to Everyone:
Good night everyone
Very tired

21:09:48 From Elle Meoww to Everyone:
Reacted to "Good night everyone ..." with ☐☐

21:09:53 From Glenn Raby to Everyone:
Reacted to "Good night everyone ..." with ☐☐

21:09:56 From John Magor to Everyone:
Reacted to "Good night everyone ..." with ☐☐

21:10:07 From John Magor to Everyone:
Removed a ☐☐ reaction from "Good night everyone ..."

21:10:09 From John Magor to Everyone:
Reacted to "Good night everyone ..." with ☐☐

21:10:28 From ahosie to Everyone:
Reacted to "Good night everyon..." with ☐☐

21:10:33 From Suzie to Everyone:
Reacted to "Good night everyone ..." with ☐☐

21:10:54 From Craig N to Everyone:
Looks like a well run refugee camp?

21:12:19 From Aaron 1735 to Everyone:
No one is moving a container from Melb. There are local suppliers

21:16:04 From Strawberry and Adam to Everyone:
For
11
Against
4
Abt
2

21:16:08 From ahosie to Everyone:
Reacted to "Looks like a well ..." with

21:16:21 From John to Everyone:
11 y, 4 n, 2 a

21:16:26 From Lindy Hunt to Everyone:

9 y 4n 2a

21:16:47 From ahosie to Everyone:

Replying to "Looks like a well ..."

What does?

21:18:05 From Elle Meoww to Everyone:

Motion The OC approves the budget of 4117.28 to fund Water Budget Payment - Advance -
Breakdown

John Reid

https://drive.google.com/file/d/141QVPCTYFn2i6NdvOoELWIhweMe2gae6/view?usp=share_link

21:19:01 From John Magor to Everyone:

I second this budget (water) - John Magor

21:20:47 From Elle Meoww to Everyone:

Caravan Paint Motion The OC approves the budget of 150.00 to fund Caravan Paint
<https://drive.google.com/file/d/1JkuFGp4-SzqiJqsAZRFHsJO9wAKjqlg4/view?usp=sharing>

21:21:18 From John Magor to Everyone:

I second this budget (caravan paint) - John Magor

21:24:34 From Elle Meoww to Everyone:

Description That the ITC group relocate the two unused outdoor camera's from the front of the ticket booth , left of the door , hard wired to the lean to opposite between the roads . One pointing up our main road towards Pretty Pine Road and the other pointing down our main road towards the woolshed so as to capture vehicles coming and going from site

21:24:54 From Elle Meoww to Everyone:

Motion That the ITC group relocate the two unused outdoor camera's from the front of the ticket booth , left of the door , hard wired to the lean to opposite between the roads . One pointing up our main road towards Pretty Pine Road and the other pointing down our main road towards the woolshed so as to capture vehicles coming and going from site .

21:27:01 From John to Everyone:

Sadly, the Save the Apostrophe group has folded.

21:27:09 From Brett Dalton to Everyone:

Reacted to "Sadly, the Save the ..." with

21:27:22 From Brett Dalton to Everyone:

there is a global shortage

21:27:25 From ahosie to Everyone:

Reacted to "Sadly, the Save th..." with

21:27:49 From Craig N to Everyone:

What happened to it's budget?...oops

21:28:05 From ahosie to Everyone:

No budget is required

21:29:19 From John Magor to Everyone:

Sometimes people are disparaging of pedantics, however David (C), I truly admire your support of correct usage of comma's. ☐☐

21:29:55 From Charlie DT (They/Them) to Everyone:

Reacted to "Sometimes people are..." with

21:30:41 From david cruise to Everyone:

not this david c joohn

21:31:55 From John Magor to Everyone:

Most certainly not David you (C), I meant David (C)'

21:32:04 From Elle Meoww to Everyone:

Breakdown

<https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/1JIWakgt4xQZHFcQ24JbL8uNGFS3GPFKTDuvgGWQ9sgc/edit?pli=1#gid=1632481555&range=A37>

21:32:38 From Elle Meoww to Everyone:

Motion The OC approves the budget of 800.00 to fund Landcare

21:40:19 From Aaron 1735 to Everyone:

The red single ended villages shipping container is swapped with the newly acquired double ended Fire Circle shipping container

21:46:25 From Shardae Reed to Everyone:

Good Night everyone! It's been a lovely 2 and a half hours sitting in my car in reception. Hopefully my CC budgets get discussed, I'll check the minutes tomorrow

21:46:40 From Elle Meoww to Everyone:

Reacted to "Good Night everyone!..." with ☐☐

21:46:43 From Shardae Reed to Everyone:

Reacted to "Good Night everyone!..." with ☐☐

21:46:45 From Shardae Reed to Everyone:

Removed a ☐☐ reaction from "Good Night everyone!..."

21:47:03 From John Magor to Everyone:

Understanding that what's happening needs to be done, but given the time (& those waiting), can we 'wriggle on' to the CC meeting?

21:49:19 From David Cameron to Everyone:

Reacted to "Understanding that w..." with